
March/2014 
Dear Valued Customers 
 

SIGMA KOKI CO., LTD. 
Sales Department,  

 
 
 

Notice of the End of Sale and Replacement (Plastic Polarizer)  
 
 
Thank you very much for your constant patronage of our products. 
 
Please be advised that the following plastic polarizer will come to an end the sale as of 
the end of March, 2014. Instead, we will continuously provide the replaced plastic 
polarizer with a similar specification as below. For the detailed specification, please refer 
to our WEB based catalog.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our sales representative.  
 
We promise that we will do our best to meet your needs and highly appreciate for your 
unchanged support.   
 
 

[Notice] 
 
End Part Number Replacement  Part Number Main Differences 

USP-30C-38 USP-30C0.4-38 
USP-50C-38 USP-50C0.4-38 

Thickness : 0.8mm  0.4mm 
About 10% Transmission Improved 

 
                                                                                                                            (The End) 


